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We gather on Gunaikurnai Country. We pay our respects to their Elders; past, present and emerging.    
We also acknowledge the ongoing living culture and connection to Country of all First Peoples.    



 

Dear Families and Friends, 

What a terrific week to enter into Term Four. The weather has been perfect, and the students are lapping it 

up with plenty of healthy play. We are trialling junior swimming lessons at the beginning of term as    

opposed to the middle of the term. Already this has proven to be a positive initiative. Thank you to all   

families for being organised and assisting in the coordination of the event. 

Classes have also begun smoothy and this term we welcome Narae Blackwell as our Year Five Blue  

classroom teacher. Narae is a parent of our school and a teacher with experience across different education 
sectors. Narae has already made progress in developing strong professional relationships with her students.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

There is an abundance of sport taking place for our senior students at the moment. I wish all our          
competitors well at the upcoming carnivals. Division Summer Sports on Friday, 17 October at venues 
around Lakes Entrance and Regional Athletics on Wednesday, 15 October at Newborough. We hope 
you can get down to the events to support our teams. 
 

Parents’ please note: For one reason or another there may be times when your child is late for 

school. Please remember, parents must always walk their children to the office from the front car 

park and sign in your child. 

 
This term, the Aquadome are conducting a Walk to School program offering their carpark for families to 

park and walk their children to school. Please take advantage of this initiative if time permits. Our St 

Brendan’s ‘Walk To School’ morning takes place on Friday, 17 October meeting at the footbridge rotunda 

at 8.10am. Please drop your child off or join us on the walk.  

On Sunday, 19 October we have the Reconciliation Commitment Mass in the St Brendan’s church at 

9.00am. All are most welcome to attend. Please join us. 

Kind Regards, 

Matthew Hamer  

 

Conflict management: https://raisingchildren.net.au/ 
 
Some conflict with pre-teens and teenagers is natural and healthy. 
 
Conflict happens because your child is becoming an independent and  
responsible young person with their own perspective and preferences. 
You can expect to disagree about things like what your child wears, what 
they do with their time, or whether they follow your cultural traditions. 
 
But too much conflict isn’t a good thing, so conflict management is important. 
 
Managing conflict with your child has many benefits. It can: 
 
• help to reduce family stress levels 
• keep you connected and strengthen your relationship with your child 
• give you both the chance to explore and develop respect for each other’s perspectives 
• help your child learn and practise important life skills like managing emotions, negotiating and 

compromising. 



  Up Coming Events 

 OCTOBER Term 4 

Week 2 Monday 13th Swimming Lessons Foundation, Year 1, Year 2  & Year 3 

 Tuesday 14th Swimming Lessons Foundation, Year 1, Year 2  & Year 3 

 Wednesday 15th Swimming Lessons Foundation, Year 1, Year 2  & Year 3 
Regional Athletics 

 Thursday 16th Swimming Lessons Foundation, Year 1, Year 2  & Year 3 
3.30pm Reconciliation Parent Workshop 

 Friday 17th Swimming Lessons Foundation, Year 1, Year 2  & Year 3 
8.00am Walk to School Day 
Division Summer Sports 

 Sunday 19th 9.00am Reconciliation Commitment Mass 

Week 3 Friday 24th  Year 1 Mass 
2.30pm Assembly—School Captains 
SOCKTOBER  

Week 4 Thursday 30th 3.30pm Reconciliation Parent/Child Workshop 
Regional Summer Sports 

 Friday 31st 9.10am All Saint Day Mass 
DAY FOR DANIEL 

 NOVEMBER  

Week 5 Monday 3rd  Student Free Day 

 Tuesday 4th Melbourne Cup - Public Holiday 



Friday, the 24th of October St Brendan’s CPS will participate in SOCKTOBER. 

Students are asked to wear crazy/colourful/mismatched 

socks.  

We ask students wearing crazy sock to bring a gold coin 

donation to help support the children in Zambia. 

Classes will 

play Fun 

sock games 

Gold Coin 

Donation 

Please don’t buy 

new socks. Find 

something at 

home to wear 

Friday 24th 

October You must wear 

Sports  uniform 

with your  crazy 

socks 











A SPECIAL REPORT: World Mental Health Day 

World Mental Health Day is marked every year on 10 October as a reminder of the  
importance of mental health to our overall wellbeing. It is a day that encourages  
families, schools, workplaces and communities across the globe to start                    
conversations, reduce stigma and highlight the support available for those who may 
be struggling. 

Mental health challenges can affect anyone: children, teens, and adults alike.          
Recognising this helps us create more compassionate and supportive environments. 

Parents and caregivers play a central role in shaping the mental health of their      
children. World Mental Health Day is an opportunity to pause and reflect on the  
pressures young people face in today's world and how we can best support them. 
Whether it's helping children find balance between school, technology, and rest;    
encouraging open conversations about feelings; or modelling healthy coping        
strategies ourselves - small steps at home can make a big difference. 

By engaging with resources and discussions on this day, families can strengthen 
their understanding of mental health and contribute to a culture where seeking help 
is seen as a sign of strength, not weakness. 

This Special Report highlights the importance of 
World Mental Health Day and offers practical           
suggestions for how your family can acknowledge and 
support it together. 

We hope you take time to reflect on the information 
offered in this Special Report, and as always, we      
welcome your feedback. 

If you do have any concerns about the wellbeing of your child, please contact the 
school for further information or seek medical or professional help. 

Here is the link to your special report: 
https://lakesent.catholic.schooltv.me/wellbeing_news/special-report-world-mental-health-day-au 

https://lakesent.catholic.schooltv.me/wellbeing_news/special-report-world-mental-health-day-au


 

 

St Brendan’s School Uniform can be 

ordered online! 
Link to website for St Brendan’s Uniform below: 

 https://nicksbairnsdale.com.au/product-category/

schoolwear/st-brendans-uniform/  

93 Main Street Bairnsdale Victoria 3875                  

Phone (03) 5152 1333  

SCHOOL     

UNIFORM 

Uniform Reminders 

 

JEWELLERY is restricted to the following - a wrist watch, no more than 

one small plain matching pair of studs or sleepers in the ear lobe - gold, silver or       

gemstone, a religious medallion on a chain to be worn under clothing.               

Fashion jewellery, make-up and nail polish are not permitted.   

 

HAIR is to be kept neat and tidy at all times.  Hair longer than collar length, 

must be tied back completely. This is to help restrict the spread of nits and 

lice and for student safety. Headband, hair ties, ribbons, scrunchies and 

clips must be blue, black or brown. 

It is not appropriate for children to come to school with dyed or                 

inappropriate hair styles as deemed by the Principal.   

Orders are due back : Thursday 23rd October 

https://nicksbairnsdale.com.au/product-category/schoolwear/st-brendans-uniform/
https://nicksbairnsdale.com.au/product-category/schoolwear/st-brendans-uniform/


St Brendan’s Op Shop has   
second hand school uniform  
available.  
St Brendan’s School uniform 
available $3.00 per item      
unless  otherwise marked.  
Open 10am-3pm  Tuesday,     
Wednesday & Thursday. 
 

When picking up and dropping off your child we ask all 
parents to observe the following procedures at St 
Brendan's CPS. 
 
Collecting Students from School Grounds – Child 
Safety As you would understand, child safety is the 
number one priority for schools. As circumstances 
evolve, we want to ensure we have the best possible 
practice in place. Please note the following                
requirements for collecting students at the end of the 
day. 
 
Collecting from the church gate –  
Students in years Foundation, One and Two will remain 
with their class teacher at the end of the day just      
outside their classroom. The church gates will be open 
at 3.15pm, at which time parents are required to enter 
the school grounds to collect their children from the 
class teachers. This action is in place to avoid           
situations where students leave the school grounds 
and run into the church gate car park area without an 
adult being present. 
  
Please use the appropriate car park entry and exit. 
Please do not drive across the footpath to enter or exit 
the car park. We have students and other pedestrians 
using the footpath.  
 
Collecting from the administration office 
Please enter the gates and collect your child from the 
junior classroom area or your child from years Three to 
Six may meet you just inside the gates. Students are 
not to leave the grounds and cross the car park area 
without an adult walking with them. 
If dropping students off in the morning, you must also 
walk them into school. Please do not use the disabled 
parking bay without permission to do so. 
 
Collecting from car line 
Typically, St Brendan’s staff are there to organise     
students into cars at the end of the day. If you wish to 
park and collect your child, please use the crosswalk 
and an adult must walk with their child/ren. Drop off at 
the beginning of the day should take place at the bus 
stop area. 
 
Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
 
Regards, 

Matthew Hamer 

Principal 



School Crossing 

Assessment 

Council have been asked 
to conduct a school  
crossing inspection on  
behalf of the “Department 
of Transport” Victoria. 
This inspection will be 
completed at a random 
date during term 3 or 4 at 
morning drop off and     
afternoon pickup. 
During these inspections, 
Council officers will be  
required to take photos 
and measurements of   
existing school crossings 
and road infrastructure. 
There will be no facial 

recognition in any of 

these photos as all faces 

will be blurred out. 

 

Seasons for Growth® Program 

Learning to live with change and loss:  

Change and loss are issues that affect all of us at 

some stage in our lives. At St Brendan’s Catholic  

Primary School, we recognise that when changes 

occur in families through death, separation,        

divorce and related circumstances, young people may benefit from learning how to manage these  

changes  effectively. We are, therefore, offering a very successful education  program called Seasons for 

Growth early in Term Four. This program is facilitated in small groups and is based on research which     

highlights the importance of social support and the need to practise new skills to cope effectively with 

change and loss. The program focuses on issues such as self-esteem, managing feelings, problem-solving, 

decision-making, effective communication and support networks.  If you think your son or daughter 

would benefit from Seasons for Growth, we encourage you to talk to him/her about participating in the 

program.  

If you require further information, please contact Sarah Waite at school (Student Wellbeing Officer and 

Seasons for Growth Facilitator). 







 

SPORTS SHIRTS  
All St Brendan’s 

sports tops that have 
been given out to  
children for school 
sports, need to be 

washed and returned 
to school as soon as 

possible. 
Thank you 





 


